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Did you know… 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Editor’s Note:  
 

Welcome back to the fall 
semester! 
 

This third issue provides information 
on scholarships, training, new faculty 
and students, spring 2020 
registration, and more.  
Please remember that the main goal of 
the newsletter is to build community.  Read and contribute news to 
help us achieve this goal. Stay positive, work hard, collaborate, 
learn, and love.  
 

 

Working as a community we show we care for each other.  

Sincerely, 
Dr. Larrotta 

 

 

Registration for the Spring 2020 
semester starts October 21:  

Students who started the MA Program in           
Fall 2018 must do internship in spring 2020. 
Those who started in spring 2019 are eligible as 
well. However, spring 2020 will be an option for 
them. Please contact the program coordinator to 
receive the internship packet.  

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Graduate College Webinars:  
 

Nov. 21, 5:15–6:00 PM: Tips for Graduate College 
Scholarship Applications  

Check out more ShopTalks at: https://bit.ly/2ZGz0ZQ  
 

 

@TxStateAdultEd 

Follow us on Twitter for quick 
updates on job openings              
around the world! 

Editorial Board: 

Dr. Clarena Larrotta,                           
M.A. Program Coordinator 

HeeJae Chung, 
Doctoral Research Assistant 

 

The Graduate 
College 
Scholarships for 
2019-2020 are  
open for application 
submission! Deadline is 
February 1, 2020.  
For more information: 
https://bit.ly/2AR5uGI   
 

There is an opening for 
internship with the 

Graduate College for 
Spring 2020!  

For more info, contact: 
brittanydavis@txstate.edu  
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Student Highlights  

 

You are invited to join the APCE GSO 
 
 

The APCE Graduate Student Organization (APCE GSO) is for 
master’s and doctoral students. Participate in webinars or in-
person to discuss topics related to coursework, research 
collaboration, and professional development.  
 
 

Sierra Sullivan, President: scs180@txstate.edu 
 

 
 
ESL Concentration- Hybrid  
 

Alexis Garcia works at Austin 
Community College as ESL 
instructor and is CELTA/ TOEEL 
certified. Other work experiences 
include areas such as coaching, 
editing, public speaking, and 
information technology systems. 

“I have taught English for 10 
years in the U.S., Spain, and Saudi 
Arabia. Teaching English language learners is my passion. I 
enjoy spending time with my daughter, reading, and dancing.” 

 

WCCE Concentration- Fully online 
 

 
 Rosie Darby is a committed 
member of the Austin community 
working to protect and support 
women's rights and the art 
community through her political 
advocacy and non-profit 
leadership work. 
 
“My dream is to create a Texas 
Civil Rights Museum that can 
serve as an educational venue to 
house and display the 
contributions of all of Texans to 
the Civil Rights struggle.” 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Faculty  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dr. Lisa Baumgartner, please 
receive the warmest of welcomes to 
the APCE Programs!  

We feel fortunate that you have 
joined the faculty.  
 

 

 

Students  
 

Welcome to the new students in the 
Workplace, Community, and 
Continuing Education 
concentration:   
Patrick English, Alethea 
Ramsey-Boone, Katz Sato, 
Laurie Tausch, and Albert 
Zamarron.  
 

Welcome to a new student in the 
ESL concentration:  
Carmen Gloria Montgomery  
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Connect with your APCE community! 
If you have an exciting academic or professional piece of news, please send it our way!              

Accompany your narrative (50 words max.) with a relevant picture to help us tell your story. 
Please email: CL24@txstate.edu or H_C173@txstate.edu  

The Master of Arts in 
APCE got together on 
September 14.  
 

It was exciting to 
have faculty and 
students together.  
 
Thank you all who attended! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Panel session: From left to right, Alexis Garcia (current student), Samah Yousif (alum), Luis Baeza (alum), 
and Rosie Darby (current student). Thank you for participating as panelist and helping us make the MA 

student orientation meeting a success! Thank you for sharing your wisdom and advice! 
 


